Educational Horizons Charter School 321-729-0786

www.educationalhorizons.net

Country Day for Children Preschool

321-951-8005

www.cdaymontessori.com

1281 S Wickham Rd West Melbourne, Fl 32904

Dear Families,

We did it! We successfully made it to the last month of a very "different" school year. As you may have heard, BPS and the state is supporting only campus learning next year. We are thrilled to be able to say our plan is to return to a more hands on approach to learning with all families on campus. We learned so many things this year. Some of the practices will stay in place and are welcome. The summer will feel shorter as we go to school until June 3 and students return on August 10th. Plans are being made for the opening of the new school year. In the summer, we will send you a school supply list. The teachers wanted to wait to see how it would look. As we set up classrooms and make changes, we will inform you. May will be filled with state testing and completing work. June will focus on closing down and saying good-bye to a school year. Our school family is stronger as we had to rely on each other in different ways. Thank you all for your flexibility in the school year.



Sincerely,

Cheryl Turner
Principal and Administrator



This year we will not be able to hold our end of the year program and graduation. We will be able to host a small ZOOM graduation for our leaders of the school. Our ten seniors will be presented their diplomas (virtually at first) and have a chance to share a few thoughts on leaving elementary school for middle school. To make it run smooth with bandwidth, we will send an invitation to only the grade 6 students and their families, as well as staff. If you want to send well wishes, you can send a note to their teachers and they will share with the class. You may send well wishes to:

heine.emily@educationalhorizons.net

School and Office will be closed in observance of Memorial Day,
Monday May 31st.



Please see the enclosed flier from Brevard CARES Mobile Response Team that may be of assistance to you or someone you know!

After the end of April, we will move into state testing and therefore NOT inviting students to return from eLearning. June 1, 2, and 3 will be early release days to allow teachers to complete report cards. ALL work needs to be in by Friday, May 28th. eLearners will not be expected to log on in June, **IF** all their work is complete. They will take that time to stop by school and drop off any materials that belong to our school. Check with your teacher. Grade 6 will graduate on June 1st and will not return on 2nd and 3rd except to return materials and pick up report cards and diplomas. After care will be available on June 1, 2, 3. Talk to your classroom teacher for more information pertaining to your individual assignments and materials that should be returned.

Our final PTO meeting will be on Tuesday, May 11th from 6-7:30pm. Join us via Zoom to stay informed and be involved. Meeting ID: 306 554 4821 Passcode: PTO5.11.21

https://zoom.us/j/3065544821?pwd=SS9rb1VPaXczYVFoU3pjRkxJeWlyQT09

VPK and Preschool – Final event

The students of Country Day will celebrate together on May 28th as they get ready to bridge up to the next school year. They will share their songs with families in a video put together in the classroom. The will receive their certificate of completion too. Look for information from the teachers in order to plan.

Send in your family volunteer sheets to the office. We use this data to help us reflect on our efficiency.



Registration Packet

Don't forget to return your registration packets to the office! This is the way to hold your spot for next year. We have a wait list for every grade from preschool through 6th. Families and friends will join us on a final tour of the school on Monday, May 24th at 10:00 or Tuesday May 25th at 1:00. Friends will wear masks, see our school, and be able to sign up for our wait list. Pre-registration is required.



Help us celebrate our teachers and staff that have worked so hard this year. PTO has some fun ideas to spread some cheer in the classroom.

Tuesday, May 2nd - Stock the Teacher's Lounge, here is a list of idea and requests: dark chocolate, ice cube trays/ container, coffee pods, insulated coffee cups, coffee creamer/ real sugar hand lotion, microwave...

Wednesday, May 3rd - Amazon Gift Cards. PTO will be funding gift cards, but if you would like to contribute please have money dropped off in the front office by April 28th.

Thursday, May 4th - Thank you video - Please submit a photo or video of your child or your child's artwork to Jessica Applewhite at jessieapplewhite@gmail.com. (Please enter EHCS and your child's first name in the subject line)

Friday, May 5th - Parent's choice (Email your own thank you note or virtual gift card).